From: registrar

Sent: September-12-17 3:43 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:19 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Kathy Devlin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro One currently has an application in to The Ontario Energy Board for more rate increases for multiple services. If
approved theses increases will nullify any rate cuts implemented by the province Fair Hydro Act 2017. This taking from
one hand and giving with the other must not be allowed. It is insulting to us taxpayers intelligence and pockets.

-- Attachment --





